
From:
To: Planning
Subject: Re: Newton Builders, Sneaton Lane, Ruswarp, - NYM/2018/0296/FL
Date: 07 June 2018 07:54:56

Hi 

Please can we ask for extension to respond, as whilst the determination date is before our
next meeting I can endeavour to gain opinion from Cllrs due to delegated powers.

Regards

Victoria Pitts
Parish Clerk
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